
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 

Thursday, January 9, 2025 8:47 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/9/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00157-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Duke Energy 1.2 Billion Rate Increase Request Fairness 

Please, add to docket20240173. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2025 11:13 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Duke Energy 1.2 Billion Rate Increase Request Fairness 

John , 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

CGriffin 

From: Ken P <kflpaine@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2024 11:42 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy 1.2 Billion Rate Increase Request Fairness 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Are Floridians shouldering the Totality of Duke Energy Expenses? 
They are giving 2million in recovery grants to the Asheville NC area, with no mention ofrecovering those costs 
while reducing their rates. 
Many Floridians were without power for weeks, which raises the question if their infrastructure was properly 
hardened before the storms. 
Please don't rubber stamp their request at our expense. 
Ask the tough questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Paine 

NC Utilities Commission approves Duke Energy 
Progress request to lower customer rates by 4.5% 
December 2, 2024 
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